NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL WORKSHOP THURSDAY, JULY 25, 2019

ATTENDANCE: Council members present – President Jane Gore, Vice-President Alisha Gredy, Councilmember Nancy Crocker and Councilmember Dave Rudd. Council member not present – Councilmember Anna Hofstetter. Also in attendance – Utility Manager Sean Cassiday, Administration Manager Phyllis Carr (left at 8:34pm), Police Chief Ben Seastrom, Town Attorney Jim Roberts, Municipal Operations Consultant Dax Norton and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

WORKSHOP - 6:30 pm

1) CALL TO ORDER by President Gore at 6:53 pm.

2) PARLIAMENTARY PROCEDURE, ADMINISTRATION STRATEGIC DIRECTION AND PROACTIVE POLICY DEVELOPMENT

Municipal Operations Consultant Norton reviewed parliamentary procedures with the Town Council. There was discussion of administration strategic direction as well as proactive policy development.

The Council also discussed:

- Safe community
- Sound fiscal management
- Economic and social sustainability
- Community development and quality of place
- Modernize infrastructure
- Environmental sustainability
- Sunsetting business ownership

ADJOURNMENT

The workshop was adjourned at 9:05pm.

President Jane Gore

Vice-President Alisha Gredy

Muncilmember Nancy Crocker

Councilmember Anna Hofstetter

Councilmember Dave Rudd